
December 21 , 2023 

To: City of Mammoth Lakes 

From: The owners of 156 Lost Lane 

Re: Proposed Donation of 156 Lost Lane to the City 

For the record, the two signers below are the legal owners of 156 Lost Lane. This is our 
official notification that we acknowledge that it is our intent to donate the vacant lot at 
156 Lost Lane to the City of Mammoth Lakes. We have included the 156 Lost Lane 
Title Report. 

Please let us know if you need anything else from us to expedite this donation. 

� � Chris Nelson. Trustee 
NELSON FAMILY TRUST DTD 01-23-96 
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